JAGUAR

JO30 - HomelLink® Transmitter Programming SERVICE
Required ALERT
26-SEP-13  No. JAIZGI-13 Section: GENERAL Market: CAN / USA

INFORMATION

Please be advised that 2011-2014 model year XK Convertible vehicles affected by Non-Compliance Recall JO30,
Roof Power Window Operation, will have the overhead console replaced with an updated component. As part of
this new component, the HomeLink® module is also replaced.

As a result, vehicle owners must be advised of this HomeLink® module replacement and the subsequent need to
reprogram all previously stored devices.

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause.
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